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Comments:      Domestic sheep in a wilderness seems like an oxymoron.  There should be no grazing of

domestic sheep in this area. Native wildlife should be protected and the downgraded water system shoild be

restored.  There should be space for people to experience the wilderness, not the cramping of this wilderness.


